
 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA 
DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION 

NEET BASED COURSES AND B.PHARM. 

ADMISSION ROUND  
In view of revision in the Schedule of Round of 

Admission by Medical Counselling Committee 

(MCC), the Round of Admission to NEET-BASED 

courses and B.Pharm., to be conducted by DTE, 

from 1st August, 2025, is postponed to commence 

from Tuesday, 5th August, 2025. 

Revised detailed Schedule is notified on the DTE 

website www.dte.goa.gov.in, which all applicants 

may referred to and attend the Round as per the 

course, category and merit no.  


